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(Mr. Turbanski, Poland)

I have already presented my delectation's views with regard to the work of 
the Committee on Outer Space. The work has started, though some valuable time 
was lost. It would be premature to make any evaluations of the Committee's 
work at the present session. Instead, I would like to stress that my 
delegation is looking for more intensive and more goal-oriented efforts by the 
Committee durina its sumiraner session. We hope that a new and important 
contribution to the work of the Conference on preventing an arms race in outer 
space will be provided by the Montreal workshop.


